
Carpathia COVID-19 Update: May 7, 2020 

 

Starting Monday, May 11, 2020, all six branch locations will be reopened 
to the public.  

 

In preparation for your visit, please review the following physical distancing 
and other safety precaution information: 
 
1. We will be allowing a maximum of five members in the branch at a time. 
 

2. Surfaces will be disinfected regularly. 
 

3. Plexiglass shields have been installed for everyone's safety. 
 

4. There will be no access to restroom facilities. 
 

We will also be reducing our business hours starting  
May 11, 2020 until further notice. 

Monday - Thursday 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Friday 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Saturday 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

 

Our top priority is to ensure the safety and health of our members, staff, 

and guests. If you have any questions, please contact your branch. Thank 

you for your continued support and cooperation 


